
       The Estate Planning Council of Nassau County, Inc.

The Estate Planning Council of Nassau County, Inc.
Is Proud to Present its Inaugural

Gary H. Friedenberg Service Award
To

Richard G. Chalifoux, J.D., AEP®

The Gary H. Friedenberg Service Award will be awarded annually in 
memory of our late beloved friend, long-time member, and past president of 
the Nassau County Estate Planning Council. It will recognize a member 
whose dedication and enthusiasm for our Council matches the spirit and 
friendship that Gary provided us for many years.

Therefore, it is fitting that the first recipient of the Gary H. Friedenberg 
Service Award should be Rick Chalifoux, past president, current president, 
long-time Board member, our liaison to NAEPC, and perhaps the one 
indispensable person to keeping our Council active, informative, and a repeat 
recipient of recognition from NAEPC, including this year’s repeat 
designation as a Five Star Council. All of Rick’s efforts on behalf of our 
Council and our members have been accomplished with unfailing good cheer, 
friendship, and patience. We thank him and honor him with this award.

May 24, 2022 ______________________

      Elisa Pickel, Esq.
        Vice President
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